
	
	

October 24, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

With the completion of my house nearing a month away, I will be resigning from 
the HOA Vice President role. Thank you for the opportunity and experience 
learned from this position, please keep in contact! 

Thanks, 

Ryan Christopoulos 

Christopoulos.ryan@gmail.com 

C:	(303)	349-3669	

 


